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HPD Investigates Pedestrian-Involved  
Traffic Crash on N. Liberty St. 

 
Harrisonburg Va. - At approximately 10:30 p.m. (March 18), officers with the Harrisonburg 
Police Department responded to the 500 block of N. Liberty St. for a traffic crash involving a 
pedestrian. A female, who was walking in the crosswalk, was struck by 2016 Honda Accord. The 
female victim was transported to Sentara RMH reportedly with minor injuries. 
 
The driver of the vehicle, Robert Calixto Alvardo, 25, of Harrisonburg, was charged with driving 
without a license, operating an uninsured vehicle, and reckless driving. 
 
HPD reminds motorists to use extra caution when approaching crosswalks, driving at night and 
during inclement weather. Please be safe! 
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